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6 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Year 9 Parent Teacher Consultation Evening   
 
I am writing to you to provide you with details of your child’s second Parent Teacher Consultation 
Evening of the year on Wednesday 15 June 3pm-6pm. 
 
We will continue to use the School Cloud booking system to enable you to book your appointments 
with your child’s teachers. However, all meetings will take place in person at the Academy.  
 
Please use the link below to book your 5-minute appointments with your child’s teachers. Booking 
will open at 6pm today https://bourne.schoolcloud.co.uk  
 
We look forward to welcoming you into the Academy on Wednesday 15 June. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Mr J Perkins 
Assistant Principal 
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